
Volume 6 Issue 2: 2nd May 2022 

Which Week? 
Bank Holiday: Monday 2nd May 

This Week: 3rd May (Week 1) 

Next Week: 9th May (Week 2) Sixth Sense 

For any information or feedback, please email:  (Yr13) Mr Curran: ccurran@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk 

(Yr12) Miss Foster: jfoster@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk; Mrs Bull: jbull@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk  

Mr Bowers: jbowers@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk; Mrs Kusar-Ahmed: skusar-ahmed@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk 

Bank Holiday Monday 

Please don’t forget that this Monday (2nd May) is a 

Bank Holiday, and as such, the Academy is closed.  

We return on Tuesday at 8.30am as normal, which 

is a ’Week 1’ on your timetables. Enjoy your long 

weekend to reboot for a successful rest of the 

week! 

Aim Higher:  

Get Ahead 

Issue 3 

'Get Ahead' is a well 

presented magazine, 

produced by Aim 

Higher, designed to 

provide information, 

advice and guidance 

to students, and is 

particularly relevant 

for Years 12 and 13. 

This edition is full of 

interesting and in-

sightful articles for 

you to enjoy.  

The current issue features articles on the most relevant topics 

of today including: 

 Mental Health Support at University 

 Why Study Law / Careers in Ecology 

 Student Sustainability / Aimhigher Alumni 

 Study Skills – Revision tips / Interview Skills 

 Volunteering 

 Building Confidence 

Please follow the link below to view the e-book. 

https://aimhigherwm.ac.uk/magazine/volume-3/ 

Summer Exams Assembly 

2022: Monday 9th May, 

8.30am  

Mr Shahzad, our Senior Leader responsible for ex-

aminations will be leading an assembly on in the 

Main Hall on Monday 9th May first thing in the 

morning at 8.30am. We will register you in the hall. 

The scope of the assembly will communicate with 

ALL students taking examinations during the Sum-

mer term and as such ALL Year 11 will be present 

in (and will sit in the front portion of the Main Hall) 

in addition to Year 13 students at the rear of the 

Main Hall as well as those Year 12 student who 

are retaking either GCSE English Language or 

GCSE Mathematics. 

The assembly will be an essential session to com-

municate and remind you of the high expectations 

and protocols that we and the Joint Council for 

Qualifications (JCQ) require of you during each and 

every examination. The assembly will cover: 

 The exam processes 

 Logistics and expectations 

...for the next 5 weeks of exams.  

https://aimhigherwm.ac.uk/magazine/volume-3/

